
NYS Child Care Providers: 
You are eligible for funding through the 

Military Child Care Fee Assistance Program

In September 2023, the Military Child Care in Your 
Neighborhood-PLUS (MCCYN-PLUS) program 
launched in New York State to increase the availability 
of child care options for the state’s military families. 

MCCYN-PLUS extends eligibility for the federal military 
child care fee assistance program to all licensed/
permitted/regulated child care programs in New York 
State.

MCCYN-PLUS will help families cover the cost of child care 
and will provide payments to child care providers of 

$1,800 per child per month.

Eligible programs are also encouraged to join 
QUALITYstarsNY, New York’s Quality Rating 
and Improvement System (QRIS) for early 
childhood programs. 

Benefits include:

One-on-one support from a Quality 
Improvement Specialist
Funding for high-quality learning materials
Professional development opportunites for 
staff

If you serve families who serve our country, 
QUALITYstarsNY is here to support your 
mission of providing quality early care and 
education.

visit QUALITYstarsNY.org
to learn more


